From: Andrew Medlar [mailto:amedlar@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 12, 2014 5:38 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Donation

Hi Steve,

I'd like to report that Chicago Public Library has received a donation of 500 Finch Robots from Google (contact person: Robert Biederman rbiederman@google.com) to be circulated for patron use. The retail value of these is $99 each and information on them is available at http://www.finchrobot.com/.

Please let me know if you need any additional information at all.

Thanks,

Andrew

________________________________________________
Andrew Medlar / Assistant Commissioner for Collections
Chicago Public Library / 400 S. State St., Chicago, IL 60605
